STATEMENT BY BOTSWANA DURING THE REVIEW OF THE REPUBLIC OF INDONESIA AT THE 41st SESSION OF THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW WORKING GROUP (UPR)  
(9th November 2022, Geneva)
1. Mr President, we welcome the delegation of the Republic of Indonesia to the fourth cycle of the UPR process and thank them for their comprehensive national report.
2. We note with appreciation that Indonesia supported both our recommendations submitted during their last review, which were to ensure the protection of women’s rights by strengthening legislation relating to offences on violence against women and girls; and Consider ratifying the Rome Statute of the International Criminal Court, including its Agreement on the Privileges and Immunities. However, we take note that consideration of the latter remains ongoing. 
3. We welcome Indonesia’s continuation of efforts to fulfil obligations for various multilateral mechanisms continue particularly conducting dialogue with the Committee on the Elimination of Discrimination against Women (CEDAW). We are however concerned by reports of gender-based violence against women and girls especially for disadvantaged and marginalized groups of women across the country. In that regard, Botswana recommends that Indonesia:
3.1. Improves implementation of the Legal Aid Law and other regulations and guidelines to promote better access of justice for women victims of violence; and
3.2. Ensures that comprehensive sexual and reproductive health education is included in the national education curriculum, including for women and girls with disabilities.
We wish Indonesia a successful UPR outcome.
I thank you, Mr President
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